Burke, Teresita

“s.22(1) Personal and Confidential”

From: Nick Lauga -

Sent: Monday, February 11, 2019 11:46 PM

To: Public Hearing

Subject: REZONING: 1906-1918 West 4th Avenue and REZONING: 815-825 Commercial Drive

and 1680 Adanac Street

Hello Council

1) Considering Vancouver is in a housing crisis. Why are these rezonings so incremental and small. We should
be rezoning to 50 plus stories with profits from half the floors being used to subsidize the other floors.

2) Considering we are in a climate emergency why are we approving more car parking spots or city parking
spots. Change the regulations so that all new buildings do not include car parking spots or car parking permits:

Thank you Nick Lauga






